










March 27, 2023 Sherwood City Council Regular Meeting 

• Speed cushions are currently being installed throughout the city.
• A Mayoral Animal Advocacy Committee has been established. Members are Sarah

Richardson, Jim Davis, Debbie Papp and Mary Beth Magby.
• The next Coffee with the Mayor will be April 14th at the Harmon Center.

Highlighted will be parks and streets.
• The city newsletter will come out in April.
• The city has a new Facebook page. The city no longer has administrative control

of the old accounts so no posts will be made to those pages.
• Council Members Williams and Thomas were recognized by the Department of

Defense as representatives of the City of Sherwood in supporting the Guard and
Reserve.

Council Member Brooks, seconded by Council Member Williams made a motion to 
adjourn at 7:52 p.m. 

ATTEST: 
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Charlotte- Watson, City Clerk 
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